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William Kelly

From: Jess Anderson <janderson@ords.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 1 November 2018 11:31 AM

To: William Kelly

Subject: FW: Tapel and Miriam Cafer - Superannuation Fund 2018

Attachments: ABB_1102200_AnnualTax_30_06_2018.pdf; 2018 Non-Discretionary Annual Auditors 

Report.pdf

Hi Bill, 

  

Please find the Tax Report attached to this email, along with the accompanying Auditors Letter. 

  

Apologies for the delay in getting this report to you. 

  

Kind regards, 

  
Jess Anderson  
Adviser Assistant 
  

  1800 802 755 

  (07) 3214 5583 

  (07) 3214 5550 

  janderson@ords.com.au 
  

          
                     
                                                                
Level 31, 10 Eagle Street | Brisbane QLD 4000 
GPO Box 7887 | Brisbane QLD 4001 
Website:  www.ords.com.au 

  

From: Jess Anderson  

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 12:20 PM 

To: William Kelly <wkelly@ktag.com.au> 

Subject: RE: Tapel and Miriam Cafer - Superannuation Fund 2018 

  

Hi Bill, 

  

Apologies for the delay in this! 

  

Our PARS team have followed up saying the reports will be available by the end of this week. 

  

Kind regards, 

  
Jess Anderson  
Adviser Assistant 
  

  1800 802 755 

  (07) 3214 5583 

  (07) 3214 5550 

  janderson@ords.com.au 
  


